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30 January 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Invitation to the Annual General Meeting of the Parent, Teacher and Friends Association (PTFA) 
 

Following a series of informal meetings, we are delighted to be in a position to relaunch our Parent, Teacher 

and Friends Association (PTFA), ‘The Friends of Langley Girls.’ 
 

We invite all staff, parents carers and friends of the school to this year’s Annual General Meeting (AGM) of 
the Parent, Teacher and Friends Association (PTFA), which will take place on Tuesday 25 February at 

7.15pm in the Sixth Form Common Room.  

 
This is a fantastic opportunity to learn more about our vision for the PTFA, how it can benefit our school and 

how you can get involved. 
 

The PTFA plays a vital role in enriching the educational experience of our students. In previous years, thanks 
to the support of parents, carers and staff, we have been able to fund essential school projects, provide 

additional learning resources and organise enjoyable events for the school community. The PTFA has 

supported departments in the school, most recently donating towards upgraded stage lighting in our school 
hall benefiting the quality and provision of our performing arts.  

 
At the AGM, we will be providing an update on the school, considering upcoming initiatives, and electing to 

the following officer roles: Chair/Co-Chair, Treasurer/Co-Treasurer, Secretary/Co-Secretary. 

Whether you are interested in taking on a formal role or simply wish to support in any way you can, we would 
love for you to attend. Your involvement, whether large or small, makes a significant difference to our school 

community. This is a great way to meet other parents/carers, share ideas, and have a say in the future 
direction of our school and its fundraising efforts. 

 

Please see the additional information below about the committee roles, for which we are inviting nominations. 
We believe that many hands make light work and beyond these roles, there will be opportunities for volunteers 

at future events and attendees at our meetings. We are requesting that those planning to attend the AGM, 
and those considering standing for key roles, indicate their attendance by completing this online form. 

 
Light refreshments will be provided, and we encourage as many parents as possible to join us. If you would 

like more information or are unable to attend but are interested in getting involved, please do not hesitate to 

contact us at info@lpgs.bromley.sch.uk.   
 

We look forward to seeing you there and working together to enable everyone to thrive at Langley Park 
School for Girls.  

 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 

Steve Whittle     Paul Seward 
Headteacher     Deputy Headteacher 

 

  

https://forms.office.com/e/9cjSnS5MQ6
mailto:info@lpgs.bromley.sch.uk


 

 

 

 
  



 

 

 

 
 

 

 


